Law Enforcement Merit System Council

2102 West Encanto Boulevard, Mail Drop 1290, Phoenix, AZ 85005
Phone: 602-223-2286 Fax: 602-223-2096
Website: www.azdps.gov/about/LEMSC

February 13, 2015

Frank Milstead, Director

Arizona Department of Public Safety

P. O. Box 6638

Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638

Dear Director Milstead:

The Law Enforcement Merit System Council conducted a business meeting on February 12,
2015 and made the following decisions:

1. Approved the meeting minutes from the January 26, 2015 meeting with corrections.

2. Rescheduled the termination appeal hearing for Lieutenant Tom Hash (ADOT) — MSC
#2015-02 for April 22, 23 and 27, 2015.

3. Scheduled meetings for the following dates:

March 25, 2015

(¢t Lt. Col. James McGuffin
Lt. Col. Jeffrey Raynor
Lt. Col. Timothy Chung
Ms. Angela McCray




